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Jaap Steenge (senior advisor Spectrum Management) started working in 1979 at the Netherlands 
Radio Control Service and at that time he was involved in CB radio, Amateur radio etc.  

After a few years fulfilling these duties, he started working in the maritime area, where he is 
presently still involved in for more than 25 years. His first work within ITU started in 1987 during 
the WARC-Mobile 87, when – amongst other issues - the FGMDSS was upgraded to the 
GMDSS. 

Mr. Steenge is since a long time involved in the maritime work and since early 2000 he is chairing 
the CEPT group dealing with maritime issues. 

Presently, Mr. Steenge works for the Radiocommunications Agency Netherlands in the Spectrum 
Management Dept. with primary duties related to international spectrum and maritime technology 
efforts at the ITU and IMO. 


